
From: George Tilley
To: Oscar Howell; Pat CoishSnow; Pat Pilgrim; 
cc: Louise Jones; Stephen Dodge; Beverley Clarke; Alice Kennedy; 

Fay Matthews; George Butt; Wayne Miller; Susan Bonnell; 
Heather Predham; "jddawe@nf.sympatico.ca"; Pam Elliott; 

Subject: ER/PR Review
Date: May-21-07 7:47:01 PM

Just heard from John Abbott. Cabinet has decided to hold a Commission of 
Inquiry into the ER/PR issue, under the Public Inquiries Act. This would involve 
the services of a judge to look at the 'systems issues'. 

George Tilley 
President and CEO 
Eastern Health 
(Message sent via blackberry) 
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